
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - MARCH 1, 2004 

REQUEST FOR STAFF TO REPORT ON 
YORK REGIONAL POLICE SATTELITE OFFICES 
IN COMMUNITY CENTRES 

Recommendation 

Councillor Peter Meffe recommends: 
 
That staff be directed to report on the feasibility of having York Regional Police satellite offices in 
the community centres throughout the City of Vaughan. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this recommendation is to provide Council with information in order to further 
explore the possibility of implementing York Regional Police satellite offices in City facilities. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Whereas a police presences would encourage community safety and well being; and 
 
Whereas police presence would encourage community communications with police officers; and 
 
Whereas police officers would have a location to attend and provide for police needs. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have not been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

It is my feeling that providing satellite offices to the York Regional Police could provide the 
residents of the City of Vaughan with a safer community. 

Attachments 

n/a 

Report prepared by: 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Peter Meffe, 
Councillor, Ward 1 


